Phelps, Jean

From: Schmidt, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 10:51 PM
To: Phelps, Jean

Cc: Tretow-Schmitz, Jean

Subject: FW: ALRC item #24, Fuzzy's Taco Shop
Hi Jean,

I didn't realize that the other Jean would be out for training, so perhaps you could forward the message below to ALRC?

thanks!
Chiis

From: Schmidt, Chris
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 10:50 PM
To: Tretow-Schmitz, Jean

Subject: ALRC item #24, Fuzzy's Taco Shop

Hi Jean,

Could one of you forward this to ALRC members? (I'm sending it to you since you are listed online as the contact for
ALRC, 1 realize this may have changed recently to or from you)

Thanks!
Chris

Dear ALRC members,

I have multiple conflicts tonight and may not make it to ALRC in time for item #24, a license on University Ave for a new
restaurant, Fuzzy's Taco Shop. I've spoken to them and think the restaurant will be a good addition (and will be one of
the few restaurants on the Madison side of University Ave west of District 5, excluding Hilldale). I do not have any
concerns about this license, nor have [ heard any otherwise, and I hope it will be granted.

thank you,
Chris Schmidt
Alder, District 11




